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Flagler County School Board

Demnis E. Migliaro, Fleet Manager

P.O. Box 755 ~ 3039 Highway 100 East ~ Bunnell ~ Florida 32110
Telcphone -~ 904 / 437-5297 ~ Fax 904 / 437-820%
Suncom ~ 370-8297

Date October 11, 2002
To whom 1t may concern:
RE: Letter of Recommendation for Bell Additives, Dee-Zol & Mixigo

I have used Bell Additives Dee-Zol for diesel fuel and Mixigo for unleaded
gas for the past eight years.

I first started using this product in 1994 while working for The Department
of Transportation in Orlando Florida. In 1998 I left my position as
superintendent with the Department of Transportation and I took a position
with Flagler County School District as Fleet Manager.

When I came to Flagler County they were not using any fuel additives and
had many problems with diesel engine fuel injectors. I called the area
representative [ used in Orlando and started treating both the diesel and
unleaded fuels. I watched our injector problems disappear and we had an
increased between 5 to 6 percent on fuel mileage.
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